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March 11, 2024

Dear Valued CANA Members and Friends:

Chinese American Nurses Association (CANA) will be hosting our 26th Annual Fundraising
Gala. The Gala is one of our organization's major fundraising and networking events. It supports
our mission to promote health awareness within the Chinese community. The funds raised will
finance CANA activities such as health fairs, workshops, nursing CE courses/credits, and
scholarship awards for nursing students who excel in their nursing studies.

It is our pleasure to invite you to CANA’s 26th Annual Fundraising Gala to celebrate nursing and
our distinguished 2024 Honorees. Your contribution and participation is extremely valuable and
greatly appreciated. Please join us in this event by purchasing tickets, becoming a sponsor or
placing an advertisement in our journal (please see attached sponsorship form). Listed below are
the gala details:

DATE: Friday, May 10, 2024
LOCATION: Royal Queen
ADDRESS: 136-20 Roosevelt Ave. 3rd Floor

Queens, NY 11354
TIME: 6:00 PM until 11:00 PM

To RSVP, please complete and email us at cananursing1997@gmail.com, or mail us the enclosed
sponsorship form, along with a check made payable to Chinese American Nurses Association,
and mail it to P.O. Box 527652, Flushing, NY 11352. Payment can also be made online on our
website, www.cana-usa.org (under the Events tab).

For further inquiries, you may call or text Christine at (646) 546-2676 or Cecilia at (917)
767-1871. We look forward to your attendance and spending an unforgettable evening with you.

Sincerely,

Theresa Chan, MSN, APN, FNP-BC, FNP-C, RN
Chinese American Nurses Association
President '23-'24

mailto:cananursing1997@gmail.com
http://www.cana-usa.org
mailto:cananursing1997@gmail.com
http://www.cana-usa.org

